
  
  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2: 10 NOVEMBER 2020     NEWSLETTER 2 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As this weekend saw us commemorate Remembrance Sunday, I would like to 

share some of the fantastic learning that Year 2 have been doing as part of 

their History topic on Remembrance. On Monday 2nd November, Year 2 had a 

special visitor, Mr Peter Daniel, who brought in different artefacts relating to 

World War I. Children learnt about the British soldiers, life in the trenches and 

local war hero William White whose grave is in St Paulinus Churchyard (which 

they also visited in the afternoon). 

They learnt about the monumental role that Crayford played during this war, 

the place where gun machines were made and also about the Plane factory 

which made the plane to take the first trans-Atlantic flight. The children were 

so engaged in this learning experience; we would like to say a huge thank you 

to Peter Daniel for such a wonderful day!                                            

Yours sincerely,                                                                                                         

Miss K Salisbury 

Head of School                                                                            



 

 Date Event 

Monday 9th November Y2 Parent/Teacher Zoom Meeting 

Wednesday 11th November Y1 Parent/Teacher Zoom Meeting 

Friday 13th November Feel Good Friday 

Monday 16th November Y4 Parent/Teacher Zoom Meeting 

Tuesday 17th November Y5 Parent/Teacher Zoom Meeting 

Tuesday 17th November Flu vaccination for children 

Thursday 19th November Y3 Parent/Teacher Zoom Meeting 

Monday 23rd November YR Parent/Teacher Zoom Meeting 

Tuesday 24th November Y6 Parent/Teacher Zoom Meeting 

Friday 18th December Staff Training Day 

Polite Reminders … 

Parking outside the school 

Please do not park over our neighbours’ 

driveways – one of our residents was blocked 

in last week (he lives directly opposite the 

school) and he was trying to get to his 

firefighter shift and was delayed because a 

parent had parked across his drive. 

PE days - earrings 

Please remember to take your child’s earrings 

out if it is PE day.  If your child has earrings in 

they will not be able to do PE. 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need Reminder – Friday 13th November 

A reminder that this Friday is ‘Feel Good Friday’ Children can come to school wearing an 

outfit that makes them feel good and they will be taking part in ‘feel good’ activities.  

Collection boxes will be by the school gates to drop their £1 coin into.  Please note there will 

be no PE on Friday. 

 

School Meals for KS2 

Cost of school meals for this half term 

is £81.60. 

Weekly amount is £12.00 or 

£2.40 per day to be paid in advance via 

Sims Pay. 

 

Pabulum, our school caterers, will be 

changing the lunch menu to a hot meal. 

This will be take place within the next 

month. More details will be sent out via 

Parentmail in due course. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid-19 Procedure Update 

A reminder to the Parentmail sent that if your child receives a positive COVID test result 

please email covid@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk This email address is accessed during the 

evenings and weekends for the sole purpose of informing the school of a positive test 

result. 
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